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Issued Tuesday 11th June, 2024 

 

Dear King’s Park Ski Trip Families, 

Thank you to everyone for consistently making payments for the trip via ParentPay. It's always encouraging to see 

the payments coming in on time. This letter serves as a reminder that the payment target of £600 is due on 

Thursday, 20th of June. 

I am keen to ensure that no families fall behind on payments, as falling behind can make future payments more 

challenging. If you are having difficulty making payments, please contact me via phone or email at 

gw15jackdavid@glow.sch.uk, and I will work with the school and travel company to explore possible flexibility. 

Families are able to continue payment via ParentPay during the summer even though school is closed. 

The final payment of £1000 is due by Friday, the 4th of October. While this may seem early, the travel company 

requires all payments to be completed 12 weeks before our departure date.  

In other news, we are delighted to inform you that Ms. K. Cook will be joining us on the ski trip. Ms. Cook, a member 

of the Senior Leadership Team, is the head of Mull House and a PE teacher with previous experience in running and 

attending foreign ski trips. We are delighted to have her on board! For more info on Ms Cook’s credentials please 

visit the trip website.  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/skikpss/ 

In the meantime, thank you for continuing your payments via ParentPay and for submitting the passport 

information. I understand that some families are still in the process of applying for passports. Please provide me with 

the new passport information as soon as possible. 

Our dry slope ski lessons at Bearsden Snow Sports Centre have concluded for now, but we hope to secure additional 

funding to offer this experience to more pupils next term. A massive thank you to Mr. G. Nicol for leading and 

attending these sessions, Robbie Kelly our Active school’s coordinator for securing the funding and to all the pupils 

who attended. 

I am currently coordinating with Senior Management to schedule a parent meeting for the trip, this will likely take 

place in late November. More details will follow. 

Thank you once again for your cooperation and support. 

 

Best regards, 

David Jack 

Faculty Head of Business & Computing 

Ski Trip Organiser 

Gw15jackdavid@glow.sch.uk 

King’s Park Secondary 


